Mont Vernon

Daland Memorial Library News

Library hours: Tues. & Thurs. 10 a.m. - 5:30 p.m.; Wed. noon - 8 p.m.; Fri. 2 - 6 p.m.; Sat. 10 a.m. - 1 p.m. Closed Sun. & Mon. Phone/Fax 673-7888 E-mail: dalandlibrary@comcast.net NEW WEBSITE: http://www.dalandlibrary.wordpress.com/ Library Director: Karen MacDonald; Children's Program Director: Bonnie Angulas; Library Assistants: Allain Schnable and Samantha Philbrick

New Kids Book Clubs Forming

Bonkers For Books Junior Book Club for 3rd & 4th graders will be reading "The Sisters Grimm The Fairy-Tale Detectives" by Michael Buckley. Books available at the Library. Group will meet for a snack and book talk on Wednesday, December 2nd from 4-5pm.

The To Be Named Junior Book Club for 5th & 6th graders will be reading "Where The Red Fern Grows" by Wilson Rawls. Books available at the Library. Group will meet for snack and book talk on Monday, December 7th from 4-

Registration required for both groups. Call 673-7888 or stop in to sign up today!

Let's Talk Turkey!

Join MV Teen Times Friday November 20th @ the Library from 6:30-8pm. Come make a Turkey Centerpiece Game that will get your table talking and whip up a make-ntake apple crisp for dessert. Registration required. Space is limited. Call 673-7888 or stop in to sign up

Holiday Flower Arranging

SCORE®

for the coming year.

Create a beautiful arrangement for your home with Master Gardener Lois Boericke. Two different holiday projects! Tuesday, November 24th 7:30 and Tuesday, December 15th 7:30. Each session is \$20. Please pre-pay when you sign up at the Library. For more information, call the Daland Memorial Library 673-7888.

BOOK GROUP NEWS

December 14 - Reader's Choice - Holiday Theme

The last meeting of the year for the Daland Memorial Library's book discussion program will be held on Monday, December 14; at 9:30 a.m. This discussion will include a holiday brunch and be held off-site. If interested, please call the library. Participants are asked to bring a poem, short story, essay, something with a holiday theme, to the meeting. If there's a particular selection you would like the library to try and get through inter-library loan, please ask at the library.

The first meeting of the new year, scheduled for Monday, January 11, will focus on putting together the list of books for the 2010 discussions. The group will then begin meeting the first Monday of each month. The meeting and discussions will take place at the library beginning at 9:30 a.m. All are welcome to come to the planning meeting or any discussion. Questions, please call the library at 673-7888.

Passes to Four Museums at the Library

Daland Memorial Library Area

Looking for local fun? Check out

Canterbury Shaker Village

Mont Vernon Resident Elected as SCORE Officer

Tel: 785-9511 www.shakers.org http://www.shakers.org/

Cyan Magenta Yellow Black

Take away passes (Co-pay: Adults \$6.00; Children \$3.00) Contact the library for restricted

Currier Museum of Art 201 Myrtle Way Manchester, NH Tel: 603-669-7194 www.currier.org http://www.currier.

Two passes available per day - each pass admits two adults. Children 17 and under admitted without charge.

Manchester Millyard Museum Corner of Pleasant and Commercial Streets

Manchester, NH Tel: 603-662.-7531 www.manchesterhistoric.org http:// www.manchesterhistoric.org/ 1 pass, admits 4 people

SEE Science Center 200 Bedford Street Manchester, NH Tel: 603-669-0400 www.see-sciencecenter.org http:// www.see-sciencecenter.org/ 3 family passes

Museum of Fine Arts 465 Huntington Avenue Boston, MA Tel: 617-267-9300

www.mfa.org http://www.mfa.org/ Take away FLEX pass - one pass admits two adults (NOTE: \$5 co-pay for EACH adult)

Some special exhibits at the MFA require a ticket which is an additional charge - check their website for details.

To reserve passes stop in or call the library at 673-7888. All passes made possible through the fundraising efforts of the Friends of the

Dunham retired in 2005 after a career of manage-

ment positions with Fortune 500 companies such as Hewlett Packard, Compaq and Digital Equipment. His

special expertise is in managing sales and marketing

teams and he has broad experience in computing hard-

The national SCORE association of 10,000 volunteer

For information go to www.score-manchester.org or

working and retired business people is an arm of the

Rusiness Administration

ware, systems and solutions.

Mont Vernon Friends of the Library

Library Staff Appreciation Brunch

MONT VERNON - More than

twenty gathered for brunch on Friday,

October 23 to show appreciation for

Mont Vernon's Daland Memorial Li-

brary staff. Following the meal, Friends

of the Library president Hilary Sonner presented gifts to the staff. Karen MacDonald, Library Director; Bonnie

Angulas, the new Children's Program



Karen MacDonald, Library



Allain Schnable, Library **Assistant**



Amy White, former Children's Program

Director, Amy White, the previous Children's Program Director and Allain Schnable, Library Assistant were present. High schooler, Amanda Geisinger, the new Library Assistant was also recognized for her contribution in making the library a very pleasant place to visit. The brunch was sponsored by the Friends of the Library.



Bonnie Angulas, new Children's Program

Museum Passes

the museum passes currently available to library patrons:

288 Shaker Road Canterbury, NH

Chapter 199, Southern New Hampshire: Manchester, Concord, Nashua, Salem, NH

The Southern New Hampshire Chapter of SCORE,

"Counselors to America's Small Business", has elected

Larry Dunham of Mont Vernon as Vice Chair to serve

The Chapter, with more than 60 volunteer members,

provides individualized advice to about 1000 small

businesses and start-ups per year in its territory which extends from greater Concord to the Massachusetts

border. The Chapter also presents workshops open to

all at various venues throughout the year.

Eagle Scout Fundraiser

Mark Kiczuk, of BSA Troop 22, is having a fundraiser to benefit his eagle project. His project is building back walls to the baseball dugout as well as flower beds in the surrounding area. In keeping with the current planting of daffodils in town, he will be planting daffodil bulbs. The baseball field is locat-

ed next door to the village school in Mont Vernon. The fundraiser is providing valet service at the Mont Vernon transfer station. The valet service will be provided on October 31, from 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. A donation for the valet service would be greatly appreciated.

Accompanist **Needed**

Mont Vernon Congregational Church is searching for an accompanist. If you are interested in this position, please call

673-3500 or 672-4216 and leave a

Speed Warning Device Makes Driving Safer

MONT VERNON—Finding a way to make driving safer has been a challenge for the sixth grade students on First Lego League's Team Journey, but they've risen to the challenge with their invention called

the Speed Warning Device.
On Saturday, November 14 at 6 pm at the Mont Vernon Town Hall, Team Journey, which is competing in the upcoming First Lego League program later this month, will give

a community presentation about the Speed Warning Device.

Designed to keep drivers who speed from becoming distracted, Team Journey has created a talking warning system that encourages drivers to slow down before electronically shutting down the most common causes of distraction including cell phones, PDAs and car

Team Journey will also have their robots, which will be used during the First Lego League competition,

on display. Team Journey's presentation is free and open to the public. Emergency responders are especially encouraged to attend as are parents and children who are interested in joining First Lego League. For more information call 654-3271 or email fostern1@comcast.net.

Mont Vernon Readers: be sure to send your news and views to: news@amherstcitizen.com or fax: 672-8153, because we deliver!



*Some restrictions may apply. Based on a \$200,000

loan with a 20% down payment. Rate is subject to change. Licensed by the New Hampshire Banking Department | Maine Supervised Lender License #SLM5256

Massachusetts Broker License #MB0413 As a Massachusetts broker, we arrange but do not make loans.



Now you can do your everyday, household banking with one simple account that earns interest up to 3.65% APY* on your balance!

It's easy to start earning this high rate of return on your checking account balance. Every statement cycle, simply...

- Make ten debit card purchases
- Make one direct deposit or ACH auto debit
- Receive e-statements
- Access online banking







AMHERST • 69 Route 101A • 673-1440

COLEBROOK • CONCORD • AMHERST • PORTSMOUTH Toll free 1-888-225-1782

firstcolebrookbank.com

*Rewards Rates 3.65% Annual Percentage Yield (APY) paid on balances up to \$30,000, and 1.01% APY paid on all amounts above \$30,000 each statement cycle the minimum qualifications are met. If you do not meet the qualifications per statement cycle, your account will still function as a free checking account earning Base Rate 0.25% APY; however, it will not receive ATM fee refunds for that time period. Rates as of July 7, 2009. We may change the interest rate and APY at any time. No minimum account balance required; however, you must deposit \$10 to open this account. Available to personal accounts only. No monthly service charge. **ATM fee refunds up to \$50 per cycle when qualifications are met.

